
EMMANUEL JUNIOR ACADEMY LONG TERM PLAN RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
 

 
Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Y3 
UC CREATION: 
Who made the world? 
1.2 (KS1) 

UC INCARNATION 
What does Christmas 
mean to Christians? 
1.3 (KS1) 

UC PEOPLE OF GOD: 
What is it like to follow 
God? 
2A.2 

UC SALVATION: 
What does Easter 
mean to Christian? 1.5 
(KS1) 

UC KINGDOM OF GOD: 
What was the impact 
of Pentecost? 2A.6 

DISCOVERY RE: 
How special is the 
relationship Jews have 
with God? JUDAISM 
(Beliefs and Practices) 

Y4 

UC CREATION & FALL: 
 
What do Christians 
learn from the Creation 
story? 2A.1 

UC INCARNATION: 
What is the Trinity? 
2A.3 

DISCOVERY RE: 
How important is it for 
Jewish people to do 
what God asks them to 
do? JUDAISM 
(Passover) 

UC SALVATION: 
Why do Christians call 
the day Jesus died 
‘Good Friday’? 2A.5 

UC GOSPEL: 
What kind of world did 
Jesus want? 2A.4 

DISCOVERY RE: 
What is the best way 
for a Jew to show 
commitment to God? 
JUDAISM (Rites of 
Passage and Good 
Works) 

Y5 

UC GOD:  
What does it mean if 
God is holy and loving? 
2B.1 

DISCOVERY RE: 
Does completing Hajj 
make a person a better 
Muslim? ISLAM 
(To include overview of 
ISLAM) 

UC GOSPEL: 
What would Jesus do? 
2B.5 

UC SALVATION: 
What did Jesus do to 
save human beings? 
2B.6 

UC KINGDOM OF GOD: 
What kind of king is 
Jesus? 2B.8 

DISCOVERY RE: 
What is the best way 
for a Muslim to show 
commitment to God? 
ISLAM (Beliefs and 
Practices) 
 

Y6 

UC CREATION & FALL: 
Creation and Science: 
Conflicting or 
Complementary? 2B.2 

UC INCARNATION: 
Was Jesus the 
Messiah? 2B.4 

DISCOVERY RE: 
Does belief in Akhirah 
(life after death) help 
Muslims lead good 
lives? 
ISLAM (Beliefs and 
Moral Values) 
Taught as 2 units 

UC SALVATION: 
What difference does 
the Resurrection make 
to Christians? 2B.7 

UC PEOPLE OF GOD: 
How can following God 
bring freedom and 
justice? 2B.3 

DISCOVERY RE: 
Does belief in Akhirah 
(life after death) help 
Muslims lead good 
lives? 
ISLAM (Beliefs and 
Moral Values) 
Taught as 2 units 


